
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my abhorrence to another fair increase for CityRail services. 
 
Over the past year I have seen my weekend services fall back from every 15 minutes to 
now every 30 minutes and the NSW Ministry of Transport want me to pay more for this! 
 
I sincerely hope you take this feedback on board, Im sure you can testify based on other 
feedback you've received that this is not an isolated problem. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul. 
 
 


